
 

 

21st June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Sports Week 

Week commencing 4th July 2022 

We are so excited that our sports week is fast approaching and we are looking forward 

to putting on an exciting and engaging sports week for the children this year. We are 

also pleased that this year we will finally be able to invite parents/carers to watch!  

The children will be participating in a variety of events during sports day, such as an 

egg and spoon race, an obstacle course and relay, sack, and hurdle races.  Although 

there will be competition between the houses, the main aim of our sports days is to 

encourage enjoyment with sports and to have lots of fun! 

Please see the times each key stage will be participating in on sports day below. The 

event will be taking place on the school field. We ask that those who wish to attend 

arrive at the school gate 15 minutes prior to the start time of their child’s sports day.  

Sports Days 

Thursday 7th July 2022 9:30am – KS1 Year 1 and Year 2 

Thursday 7th July 2022 1:30pm – EYFS Reception 

Friday 8th July 2022 9:30am – KS2 Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 

The children will also have an opportunity throughout the week to engage in other 

sporting activities. As it is the commonwealth games this summer, the children will be 

participating in some of the sports that are included in these games. These sessions will 

take place throughout the week and will be led by teachers, staff and professionals. 

We are very excited that as part of our sports week, Saracens Rugby Club will be 

coming to our school to provide a workshop for all of the children to attend!  If you 

would like your child to take part in the Saracens Rugby workshop, please could you 

kindly make a £2 donation via ParentPay by Friday 1st July. 



As the children will be getting active throughout the week, we would like them to come 

to school dressed in their PE kits each day, with a sun hat and sun cream. Please note 

that on your child’s sports day, they should come to school dressed in their PE kit, but 

with a top that is the colour of their house team. If you are unsure on what house your 

child is in, please ask their class teacher. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Miss B Powell 

PE Subject Leader 

 

 

Saracens Rugby Club Workshop – July 2022 

 

 

I am happy to donate £2 for my child to participate in the Saracen’s Rugby Club 

Workshop□ 

  

Name of Pupil: ……………………………………………………………………  Class:…………………………………………… 

 

Parent Signature:  …………………………………………………………… 


